Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Leonard Niles [leonard@allwest1.com]

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2011 9:04 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Former Mandela Trucking 1225 Mandela Parkway, Oakland
Paresh,

Due to financial issues, AllWest has not represented Tom and Nancy Gillis, the owners of the former Mandela
Trucking site at 1225 Mandela Parkway, Oakland, since early this year. We have once again been retained by Tom
and Nancy Gillis, who wish fo proceed with the additional subsurface investigation that we discussed in our meeting
a year ago. I would like to discuss this issue with you, can you please call me at (415) 391-2510?

Thanks,
Len

Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G.
Senior Project Manager
AllWest Environmental, Inc.
530 Howard Street, Suite 300
San Francisco, CA 94105

(415) 391-2510 x109

fax (415) 391-2008



